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Tuesday, 26th January 
          

  YEAR 5 VISIT TO THE SCIENCE MUSEUM, ‘SPACE DAY’ 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 have been studying Space in Science. To support our learning in this area, we have organised 
a visit to the Science Museum to attend a space-themed day, as well an IMAX planetarium 
experience on Monday, 29th February 2016.  The cost will be £8.00 per child; this cost includes travel 
by public transport, the IMAX experience, and a workshop about Yuri Gagarin, the famous astronaut. 
If the school does not receive sufficient voluntary contributions it may be necessary to cancel the trip. 
  
The children will not need any spending money.  In order to keep the cost of the visit down, we will not 
be visiting the shop.   
 
Children will need to be in uniform and should only bring their packed lunch in a named plastic carrier 
bag and a plastic bottle or carton of juice/water, so these can be disposed of once they are empty. 
 
We need a small number of adults to accompany us; please indicate on the reply slip if you are 
available to help on this day.   
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs H Mistry 
Assistant Head Years 5 and 6 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
     

YEAR 5 VISIT TO THE SCIENCE MUSEUM, ‘SPACE DAY’ 
 

I give my permission for .........................................................  of class  ...........  to go on the visit to the 
Science Museum  by public transport on Monday 29th February  2016. 
 
I enclose a contribution of £8.00 (cheques are preferable please - made payable to Cannon Lane 
Primary School, with child’s name and class on reverse). 
 
I am able/unable to help on this trip. (please delete as appropriate) We will inform you by 
Wednesday 10th February whether you have been selected or not.   
 
Parent/Carer Name …………………………………………………………………capitals please. 
 
Signed .........................................................  Parent/Carer 
 

PLEASE RETURN SLIP WITH PAYMENT TO YOUR CHILD’S CLASS TEACHER/SCHOOL 
OFFICE NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 5TH FEBRUARY 2016 
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